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September 15, 2021

Prince Edward Island Regulatory & Appeals Commission
PO Box 577

Charlottetown, PE C1A7L1

Attention: Cheryl Mosher, CPA, CA
Senior Financial Advisor

Dear Ms. Mosher:

RE: Maritime Electric Open Access Transmission Tariff Changes - Request for Extension

Please be advised that we have been retained by West Cape Wind Energy L.P (“WCWE") with respect
to Maritime Electric Company, Limited's (“MECL”) application for approval of Open Access
Transmission Tariff Changes (the “OATT”").

Further to the undersigned'’s email of September 14, 2021 at approximately 5:30p.m., please accept
this correspondence as WCWE's formal request for an extension to file a Notice of Intervention
regarding the OATT for 30 days from the date of this letter. Per the notice posted by the Island
Regulatory & Appeals Commission (the “Commission”), we understand that the deadline for filing a
Notice of Intervention of the OATT is September 15, 2021. WCWE only recently became aware of the
notice and are in the process of considering whether a Notice of Intervention is necessary. As a result,
WCWE is requesting an extension in order to properly make that determination.

Pursuant to Rule 7 of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, the Commission has the
authority to extend or abridge the time requirements fixed by the Commission in response to a request
by any party. WCWE thanks the Commission for considering this request.

We thank you for your immediate attention to this matter and look forward to hearing from you.

Yours very truly,

MM/mwd

Melanie McKenna | Lawyer
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